Stroick, Jule

From: John Koch [eenapres@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 09, 2010 1:42 PM
To: Strolck, Jule

. Ces James Wold
Subject:. Re: Potential Planning Sarvices
Hi, Jule,

Emerson East and Eken Park have expressed interest in updating our current joint neighborhood plan. One of
things that Emerson East faces is a string of empty storefronts and marginal businesses along East Washington
Ave, We also have to take into account the possible development of Union Corners across the street, and maybe-
a redevelopment effort at the former Fiore Shopping Center, We might also see a changing pattern of use at
Demetral Park when the new dog park is installed, and this might require some adjustments at Demetral and the
intersections leading to it. There are other things I can't think of right now, but we are definitely interested.

Thank you.
“John
--= On Wed, 6/9/10, Stroick, Jule <JStroick@cityofinadison.com> wrote:

From: Stroick, Jule <JStroick@cityofimadison.com>
Subject: Potential Planning Services

To: "eenapres@yahoo.com™ <eecnapres@yahoo.com>
Date: Wednesday, June 9, 2010, 2:20 AM

- John, .

I'am putting together a “listing” of potential areas within Madison that meet the CDBG (Community
Development Block Grant) polices to receive planning services, Census Tract 21 (Emerson East-Eken Park
area) is an eligibIe area. I am trying to assemble information on if the neighborhood area would be interested in
planning services, and if so, what issues are the neighborhood dealing with that would benefit from a pla.nmng
process. Any thoughts?

Hope all is well, Jule

Jule Stroick, Neighborhood Planner

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development, Planning Division
Neighborhood Planning, Preservation & Design Sectlon

215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd |

Madison, WI 53701-2985




